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Executive Director’s Report – December 2021

2022 Board of Directors Meeting Dates and Locations – In keeping with the precedent established in
2021, the QVCOG will be conducting Board of Directors meetings within various member communities.
Proposed 2022 meeting dates as well as the date for the 2022 Annual Dinner can be found below (all
meetings are set to commence at 7:00 p.m.). Official meeting dates and locations are anticipated to be
approved at the December 15th Board of Directors meeting.

January 19, 2022 May 18, 2022 September 21, 2022

February 16, 2022 June 15, 2022 October 19, 2022 – Budget Meeting

March 16, 2022 July 20, 2022 November 16, 2022

April 20, 2022 August 17, 2022 December 14, 2022

*Annual Dinner - September 14, 2022 (Time & Location TBD)

2022 Managers & Secretaries Meetings – In effort to increase attendance and participation, the QVCOG
Managers and Secretaries Meetings will be returning to a “permanent” meeting location in 2022 (Emsworth
Borough Building, 171 Center Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15202). Meetings will occur on the fourth
Wednesday of the month at noon. In order to ensure universal access meetings will continue to be simulcast
over Zoom, though in-person attendance for these meetings is strongly encouraged.

GIS “Roundtable” – On December 15th at 10:30 a.m. the QVCOG will host a GIS roundtable at the Leet
Township Building (194 Ambridge Avenue, Ambridge, PA 15003). This event will be open to both
in-person and virtual attendance. The new QVCOG GIS Zoning Map will be a focus of discussion.
Additionally, participants will have an opportunity to discuss their past/present use of the platform as well
as their vision for GIS mapping moving forward. The demonstration/discussion will be facilitated by Matt
Mercurio of Civic Mapper.

Joint Police Service Request – On November 16, 2021 officials from Haysville Borough, Glenfield
Borough, Glen Osborne Borough, Sewickley Borough, and Senator Devlin Robinson convened at the
Sewickley Borough Building to discuss a joint request for Police Services for Glenfield and Haysville
Boroughs. The group had a productive discussion on the topics of community policing, Route 65 traffic
safety, and overall funding strategies. It is anticipated that Haysville and Glenfield will submit a joint
request for services to Sewickley Borough in January of 2022.

Route 65 Study – Final Analysis & Recommendations – On January 26, 2022 members of Traffic 21
(Carnegie Mellon University) & Michael Baker International will present the final report for the Route 65
Study. It is anticipated that the presentation will include a comprehensive summary of the report as well as
a list of recommendations moving forward. All are welcome to attend and participate in the event which
will be held at the Sewickley Public Library (500 Thorn Street, Sewickley, PA 15143) beginning at 7:00
p.m. The meeting will be simulcast over Zoom for those unable to attend in-person. A condensed version of
the presentation will be provided to the QVCOG Board of Directors at their January 19th Regular Meeting.
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